
Golf Carts for Housekeeping and Guest Transportation

With thousands of guests visiting the ARC each year, efficient transportation is essential for both 
staff and visitors. Housekeeping, in particular, manages linens for over 640 beds across the campus, 
requiring constant movement between the laundry facility and various housing units. Transporting 
guests from one area to another is also a daily need during events. 

To met these growing demands, The ARC is seeking to purchase four golf carts: two for the 
housekeeping team and two for guest transportation. These carts will significantly reduce the time 
and labor required for linen delivery while also enhancing the guest experience by providing 
convenient transportation. 

Example of cart for Housekeeping. The need is 
for two carts at $6,500 each. 

Example of cart for guest transportation. The 
need is for two carts at $13,000 each. 

Though the carts do not need to be brand new, the total cost for four brand new carts is $39,000. 
Your partnership in equipping The ARC staff with these tools would directly support the daily 
operations of our ministry. Please be in prayer for funds to complete this project, and for what the 
LORD may lead you to do. Thank you for all of your prayers and financial support.

Partner with us in continuing the mission to glorify Christ through rest and renewal. 
Explore ways to give by scanning the QR code or visiting www.arc-aflc.org/give

This opportunity is shared in collaboration of the ARC and AFLC Development
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